
 

NOTICE 
SOUTH SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION 

DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

REGULAR MEETING 
MARCH 26, 2019 

 
 
 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 26, 2019  
DUE TO LACK OF A QUORUM 

IS ADJOURNED 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL BE ON 

APRIL 9, 2019 
AT 9:00 A.M. 

 
 
 

 
 


